
  

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Thank you for your interest in applying for a residency at Loma Linda University Health 

(LLUH). As Dean, I want to share with you what it would mean to be in a residency program at 

a remarkable faith-based university health system. 

●LLUH is one of approximately 135 Academic Medical Centers in the United States, and 

through its employees we integrate health, science, and Christian faith. 

● Patient centered care in our hospitals and purposeful teaching of our students is shaped by 

five core values: Compassion, Integrity, Excellence, Teamwork, and Wholeness. 

The real story of Loma Linda University lies in the hearts and actions of our faculty, 

clinicians, staff and students. Their commitment to our shared values is a daily 

demonstration of Christ’s influence on our campus.  Richard Hart, President 

●Our goal is to have residents and fellows that choose to train at Loma Linda University 

Health as a personal mission—something more than just clinical training. 

● Our Mission – to continue the teaching and healing ministry of Jesus Christ. Imagine training in a 

University Health System that encourages integration of faith in the workplace. This mission 

is the inspiration driving our vision of innovation and excellence in Christ-centered health 

care. 

●Being faithful to our mission is the strength behind our compassionate staff, skilled 

clinicians, advanced technology, research and world-class facilities. 

●Our motto “To Make Man Whole” means caring for the mind, body and spirit of our 

employees, patients and students. 

●With over 100 years of excellence, Loma Linda University Health  provides leadership in 

Health Care and Wellness. 

As part of the application process I ask that you reflect on our Mission Statement—to continue 

the teaching and healing ministry of Jesus Christ—and then write a response with special attention 

to how you envision your participation with our mission and values in your role as a resident or 

fellow with teaching, research, and service responsibilities in the School of Pharmacy and 

Medical Center. 

Cordially, 

W. William Hughes, PhD, Dean 


